
Aug 28, 2025 

 

Hello West Bedford Families, 

We are excited to get the year started and welcome all of our new and returning 
students back to class.  Please check out the information package attached 

Welcome to West Bedford High 2025-26.pd 

It provides lots of information for the upcoming school year and first few days. 

More information will be sent out next week on some new updates to West Bedford 

High such as student parking, lunch program, slow release of grade 10 FIT time, 
and more. 

WBH Athletics 

We are looking for a coach for our high school boys soccer team.  This will be a 

team that is starting up right away.  We have lots of soccer talent and want to be 
able to give the athletes the opportunity to represent our school!  Please contact 

our Athletic Director Emily Bell at ebell@hrce.ca if you are interested in taking this 
on.   

Sincerely 

WBH Admin team 
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